
 

 

TFLS-I3200                             March 14, 2023 

      Via Email 

Michelle Hutchinson, Borough Clerk 

Borough of Tinton Falls 

556 Tinton Avenue 

Tinton Falls, NJ 07724 

 

Re: Inspection Escrow Release 

Carton, Proctor & Kiley 

Hovtown Sanitary Sewer Pump Station 

Current Block 149, Lot 1.01 

 Borough of Tinton Falls, NJ 

   

Dear Ms. Hutchinson: 

 

In 1985, an engineering inspection escrow account (#1800947301) was established for the Hovtown 

Sanitary Sewer Pump Station project.  The construction of this project was completed many years ago, 

and the Borough has assumed ownership and maintenance of the pump station.  As the project is no 

longer active, I have no objection to the release of any remaining escrow funds at this time.     

 

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

T&M ASSOCIATES 

  
THOMAS P. NEFF, P.E., P.P., C.M.E. 

TINTON FALLS BOROUGH ENGINEER 

 

TPN: 

 

cc: Charles Terefenko, Borough Administrator  

 Thomas Fallon, CFO 

 Kevin Starkey, Esq., Director of Law  

 Keri Stencel, Borough Finance Department 
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